
Dear Pastor and Church Family,   April 2012 
The last few weeks have been very busy ones for us.  We 

have been busy packing and getting paperwork done for our 
visas.  We will be moving to Peru on April 17!!!  God has so 
graciously given us our support.  We are looking forward to all 
that God has in store for us in the land where He has called us 
to serve Him.  Not only has He given us our support, but He has 
provided a house for us to live in!  Sarah has been counting the 
days until we get to live in our house.   

This Tuesday, we will fly from Lubbock, Texas at 10:55 
A.M.  We will have two layovers – one in Dallas, and one in 
San Salvador.  We land in Lima at 1:05 A.M. on Wednesday.  
Please pray for us as we fly.  Please pray that all our luggage 
will arrive in Lima when we do!  On May 7, we will be starting 
Language School!  Please pray as we adjust to the language and 
the culture.   

“I don’t know anything about the Bible!”  “I trust no 
one!”  “How do you know for sure God has only one Son?”  
These were the comments made to Sarah recently when she had 
the privilege of witnessing to a young lady named Lindsey.  
Lindsey came to church for the first time when we were in 
Austin.  She did not get saved that day, but she is searching for 
the truth.  Like many other Deaf, Lindsey has many 
misunderstandings about God and the Bible.  Please pray for 
Lindsey’s salvation.  

Please note that we have a new address.  We are also in 
the process of streamlining our mailing list.  If you would 
prefer to receive our prayer letter by e-mail, you can e-mail us 
at perudeafmissions@gmail.com .  Please check out our website 
at: www.perudeafmissions.com .  We have a blog on there and 
our prayer letters will also be posted on there. 

In closing, we would like to say thank you to each of 
you.  Thank you for your faithfulness to pray, love, support, and 
communicate with us.  We appreciate each of you so very 
much!  Thank you for allowing us to be you missionaries to the 
Deaf 1st in Peru, South America!  We love you all very much! 
 
In Christ, 
Matt, Sarah, Martha, & Ian 
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